
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #40 
 
Date:   June 12, 2020 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

    Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject:          NS/NU Command Office Operation 

 

Message:  

 
Comrades:  All NS/NU Command staff are now working from the office.   
 
Office hours have been changed and are now 8:30-12:00 and 1-3pm.   
 
There is now limited access within the building.  Incoming mail must be placed in the 
marked area in the foyer.   
 
Service Officers will meet with Clients via video and teleconferencing and where 
necessary in person in the boardroom on Tuesday and Wednesday.   
 
To arrange for any meeting other than a client meeting, please contact the staff person 
by phone of e-mail.  A listing of staff telephone extensions and e-mail addresses can be 
found on the Command website www.ns.legion.ca 
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